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Sunday, 3 August 2017 

 

 

 

Information Letter no. 34-2017 

 

 

 

 

Dear Member Federations, 

 

 

 

The Congress of the FIE which will be held in Dubai is organized during the high season. As you 

all know the hotel room for the nights of 24 and 25 November 2017 will be paid by the FIE and 

also the plane ticket for the federation’ s first delegate will be reimbursed.  

 

That is why we kindly ask all Member Federations to arrange flight tickets for their 

representatives as quickly as possible to ensure that your reservations will be made in an 

appropriate period and also to avoid high ticket prices. 

 

As soon as the ticket has been purchased I request all of you to send me the information about 

the ticket costs for reimbursement which will be carried out by our Treasurer Nuala McGarrity. 

 

 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jacek Słupski   

Secretary General  


